
 
KWEISI MFUME 

 
7th DISTRICT, MARYLAND 

 
HOUSE COMMITTEE ON FOREIGN 

AFFAIRS 
 

SUBCOMMITTEE ON MIDDLE EAST 
AND NORTH AFRICA 

 
SUBCOMMITTEE ON SOUTH AND 

CENTRAL ASIA 

Congress of the United States 
House of Representatives 
Washington, DC 20515 

HOUSE COMMITTEE ON 
OVERSIGHT AND GOVERNMENT 

REFORM 
 

RANKING MEMBER, 
SUBCOMMITTEE ON GOVERNMENT 

OPERATIONS 
 

SUBCOMMITTEE ON MILITARY AND 
FOREIGN AFFAIRS 

 
 

2263 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515-2007 

(202) 225-4741 

1010 Park Avenue, Suite 105 
Baltimore, Maryland 21201-5037 

(410) 685-9199 

754 Frederick Road 
Catonsville, MD 21228-4504 

(410) 685-9199 

 
 

May 23, 2025 
 
The Honorable Tom Cole 
Chairman 
Committee on Appropriations 
Washington, D.C. 20515 
 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Ranking Member 
Committee on Appropriations 
Washington, D.C. 20515 
 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro, 
 
I am requesting funding for the West Baltimore MARC Station Replacement – Non-Amtrak 
Funded Station Renovations project in fiscal year 2026. The entity to receive funding for this 
project is the Maryland Department of Transportation, located at 7201 Corporate Center 
Boulevard, Hanover, Maryland, 21076. The $5,000,000 in funding provides for an in-kind 
renovation of the West Baltimore Station on MARC’s Penn Line with high-level, ADA-
accessible platforms, and community-driven investments.  The project is an appropriate use of 
taxpayer funds because it will provide for a safe and secure environment as transit users navigate 
travel between northbound and southbound platforms.  
 
The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 
chapter 53 of title 49 of the United States Code.   
 
I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 
family.  
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

Kweisi Mfume 
Member of Congress 

 

 


